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“The Nevers” 

Never give personal contact details to pupils or communicate outside 

of school using social networks, email, text, twitter etc or meet a 

young person out of school unless part of a planned school activity 

with the knowledge of your Line Manager. 

Never have conversations on social networking sites that make 

reference to children, parents or other colleagues at the school or be 

derogatory about the school. 

Never make any statements or post images on social networking 

sites that might cause someone to question your suitability to act as 

a role model to young people or bring your own or the school’s 

reputation into disrepute. 

Never communicate with parents through social network sites and 

you are strongly advised to declare any existing 

friendships/relationships to your Line Manager. 

Never use personal equipment to photograph children (always use 

the school’s equipment) and ensure any photographs are only stored 

on the designated secure place on the school’s network and not on 

portable equipment. 

Never use your personal mobile phone in areas used by children 

unless in emergencies or under an agreed protocol set out by the 

Headteacher. 

“Tech is part of life. 

 Some tech is useful.  

Some of it isn’t.  

Great teachers discern” 

Miles Berry 


